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Elmer, Linda

From: Hatala, Carlen
Sent: Monday, November 07, 2016 8:14 PM
To: Elmer, Linda
Subject: FW: 2505 N Wahl addition
Attachments: 2505 N Wahl_Wasco Skylight_Extended Pyramid - Architectural Series.pdf; 2505 N 

Wahl_Wasco Skylight_Exterior Photo.pdf; 2505 N Wahl_Wasco Skylight_Design 
Intent.pdf

Please add these images to the file. 
 

From: Laura Bush [mailto:laura@wwa-design.com]  
Sent: Monday, November 07, 2016 2:58 PM 
To: Askin, Tim 
Cc: Hatala, Carlen; Kelleigh Wald 
Subject: RE: 2505 N Wahl addition 
 
Good afternoon, Carlen and Tim, 
I am following up to Tim’s request from last Thursday regarding additional skylight information for 2505 N Wahl. 
 
I’d like to be certain that I am submitting the appropriate material to you so if you need something else, or additional 
documentation, say the word and we will get you what you need! If this is for distribution and would like it formatted to 
match our original submission please let me know. 
 
We plan to use a Wasco Skylight. We can custom size based on the requirements of the project. We plan to use their 
Extended Pyramid shape. The plan to specify a ‘Quaker Bronze’ anodized aluminum with clear glass.  
 
I’ve attached a cut sheet from Wasco. I’ve also included a photo from Wasco; however, this is not the finish or scale we 
plan to pursue. I’ve included an interior image which shows the design intent of the space. 
 
Please let me know whether you have any additional questions! 
Thank you, 
Laura 
 

LAURA BUSH 
Architect, AIA 
Design Associate 
Direct Line: (414) 228-2049 

 

 

From: Askin, Tim [mailto:Tim.Askin@milwaukee.gov]  
Sent: Friday, November 04, 2016 12:35 PM 
To: Laura Bush <laura@wwa‐design.com> 
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Cc: Hatala, Carlen <chatal@milwaukee.gov> 
Subject: FW: 2505 N Wahl addition 
 
Ms. Bush, 
 
Unfortunately I am leaving on vacation shortly, so I will passing your file on to Carlen Hatala 
(Carlen.Hatala@Milwaukee.gov). Please send her the specs when you have them. 
 

From: Laura Bush [mailto:laura@wwa-design.com]  
Sent: Thursday, November 03, 2016 9:23 AM 
To: Askin, Tim 
Subject: RE: 2505 N Wahl 
 
Good morning, Tim, 
 
I am working with the contractor to get you proper design specifications for the proposed skylight. I will get this to you as 
quickly as possible. 
 
Thank you, 
Laura 
 

LAURA BUSH 
Architect, AIA 
Design Associate 
Direct Line: (414) 228-2049 

 

 

From: Askin, Tim [mailto:Tim.Askin@milwaukee.gov]  
Sent: Thursday, November 03, 2016 9:10 AM 
To: Laura Bush <laura@wwa‐design.com> 
Subject: 2505 N Wahl 
 
Ms. Bush: 
 
In regard to your COA application for 2505 N Wahl Avenue, I need some additional information. Could you please 
provide design specifications for the proposed skylight along with a photograph of such a skylight? Manufacturer-
provided materials are acceptable. 
 
Thank you, 
 
Tim Askin, Senior Planner 
Historic Preservation Commission 
City of Milwaukee 
414-286-5712 
Tim.Askin@milwaukee.gov 
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The City of Milwaukee is subject to Wisconsin Statutes related to public records. Unless otherwise exempted 
from the public records law, senders and receivers of City of Milwaukee e-mail should presume that e-mail is 
subject to release upon request, and is subject to state records retention requirements. See City of Milwaukee 
full e-mail disclaimer at www.milwaukee.gov/email_disclaimer  


